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Submission to the review of alcohol

I believe in keeping Sydney safe. My son lives in Kings Cross and I am concerned for his safety if the laws revert back to the old
hours.

Regards,

Susan Devenport

Community supporter

Susan Devenport 

Fri 25/03/2016 4:53 PM

To:Liquor Law Review <liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;




